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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF

AUGUST 25-26, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 

   Intention:  Arthur Keith (RIP)
   Requested By:  Donna Hull
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention: St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30 AM 
Mass


Intention:  Ellen Spurry Christ (RIP)
   Requested By:  Mike & Pat Witty
WEEK OF
AUGUST 27-31, 2018
Monday
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Edward and Elizabeth Cowles (RIP)   
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Dru & Butch Adkins their 50th Wedding Anniversary

   Requested By:  The Carrington Family
Wednesday      
12:00 Noon
Mass
   Intention:  Butch--Happy 50th Anniversary 8-31
   Requested By:  Luv, Dru

Thursday      

No Mass
Friday

No Mass
WEEKEND OF
SEPTEMBER 1-2, 2018
Saturday
5:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Wilma Fogarty (RIP)
   Requested By:  Jose & Joan Garcia
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
10:30AM
Mass
  Intention:  John Hoover (RIP)
   Requested By:  Carolyn Hoover & Family
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.

  Donated by:  Tony & Joan Gattuso
In Honor of: Our 64th Wedding Anniversary
BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
August 27-September 2, 2018
In Memory of Hedwig Fritz & Werner Fritz-Seebauer

GIFT GIVING UPDATE

Fiscal Year 7/1/18 through 6/30/2019
Annual operating expense budget:
 $604,400.00
Offertory Totals 

Actual donations 8/19/2018: $5,523.51
Gifts were in envelopes and in loose cash/checks 

Other donations 8/19/2018 not used for

 operations totaled $5,110.00
In addition we received E-giving support this week totaling $3,981.50
With a Weekend Mass attendance total of 367
Holy Day-August 15 Mass attendance 120
"For where your treasure is, there your heart will be also." Matthew 6:21
ENJOY THE CONVENIENCE OF ELECTRONIC GIVING
St. Therese wants to remind you that we offer electronic giving as a way to automate your regular weekly offering.  Electronic giving offers convenience for individual congregation members and provides much-needed donation consistency for our congregation.
· Direct Debit Giving is used to automatically transfer funds from your checking or savings account to the church’s bank account.

· Credit or Debit Card Giving lets you make offerings automatically on a pre-determined schedule using a credit or debit card.

· On-Line Giving lets you go to www.sttheresechurch.info at any time to set up an automatic donation plan, change your donation plan, make a one-time donation or view you online donation history.  

As you contemplate future contributions, please consider electronic giving.  Authorization forms and additional information are available from the church office.
We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover,
and American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.
BINGO UPDATE

On August 13, Bingo attendance included 32 players (5 parishioners) and 10 Bingo volunteers; our total deposit was $745.  Calendar year 2018 donations:  $11,421.97, including parish office printer supplies and a donation to SHINE for the Youth Ministry trip, ALC patio concrete, and a vanity for the Rectory master bathroom.  
Plea to the Parish:  The Charitable Gaming Board is seeking Board Members as well as volunteers on Monday nights, including:  Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, Admissions Cashiers, Callers, and Floor Sales personnel.  To volunteer for Bingo, please call Terry   824-9028 or Carol 694-4915.
VOCATIONS TO THE PRIESTHOOD
“Choose this day who you will serve.”  Consider as well how you are being called to serve the Lord!  If you are discerning a vocation to the priesthood, call Father Michael Boehling at (804)259-5661, or write:  mboehling@richmonddiocese.org


MORNING BIBLE STUDY
The Morning Bible Study Group will resume its weekly meetings on September 6, 2018.  The group meets on Thursday mornings from 10:15 to 11:45. Various sections or themes of the Bible are discussed in an informal setting.  The next six-week segment will discuss “Luke: The Good News of God’s Mercy”.  New participants are always welcomed.  If interested, or would like more information, please call Doris Melancon at 693-0311 or Sid Dugas at 642-5869.
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY

Sacred Heart Catholic Church in Norfolk, VA is seeking a part-time bookkeeper for 20-25 set hours per week. Must have three years of relevant experience in a bookkeeper role; formal education in accounting or business administration; knowledge of accounting principles and financial reporting methodologies; knowledge of general ledger and reconciliation practices; Microsoft Office proficiency; database experience. Preferred Qualifications: Associates Degree in accounting. Interested candidates should send a cover letter and resume to Fr. Paul Muyimbwa at frpaul@sacredheartnorfolk.org.



RECIPES
We are still looking for soups recipes for our book. Please put recipes in the envelope by the office door.    
EARLY BULLETIN DEADLINE

With the Labor Day holiday coming, all bulletin announcements for the weekend of September 9 will be due into the office no later than Wednesday, August 29.  Thank you for your cooperation.
PRAYER FOR STUDENTS AND TEACHERS

Lord, please protect all kids and adults heading back to elementary/middle/high school/college, for the new year…keep them in Your loving care, and help them to stay focused on their studies and goals. Please help them to grow in holiness, and to serve You and others, during their busy days.  Please keep them safe from harm and evil, and may they stay close to You always.  In Jesus’ name we pray….Amen

A QUOTE FROM POPE FRANCIS
“We must restore hope to young people, help the old, be open to the future, spread the love.  Be poor among the poor.  We need to include the excluded and preach peace.

--Pope Francis
MONASTERY OF THE VISITATION

May God bless you for the privilege you give us of providing your altar breads.  We would be so grateful if you could pray for an increase in vocations to our community.  If any young women discerning a vocation would like to make a discernment retreat with us that would be possible.  If anyone wants to learn more about us we have a website (www.visitmontemaria.com).  Thank you so much for your support, Your Sisters of the Visitation of Rockville, Virginia.

SOCIAL MINISTRY
Thank you for your donation of school supplies.  The support from our parishioners was greatly appreciated by the Gloucester Salvation Army.



SCOCCER CHALLENGE

Boys and Girls ages 9-14 are you up to the challenge?  The Knights of Columbus are conducting a competition on Saturday,     September 8, 2018 at Ark Park starting at 9:00 AM.  It is open to ALL boys and girls regardless of whether you play on an organized team or not.  Mom and/or Dads, bring your youngster our and let them take 15 shots on the goal and see how well they can do.   The cost is FREE.  The event is from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM.

MASS OF ATONEMENT

FOR VICTIMS OF ABUSE

On the occasion of the 

Feast of the Exultation of the Holy Cross

Bishop Barry C. Knestout

Presider and Homilist

Cathedral of the Sacred Heart

800 S. Cathedral Place

Richmond, Virginia

September 14, 2018

7:00 PM
 “Be subordinate to one another out of reverence to Christ.”





Twenty-first Sunday of Ordinary Time





August 26, 2018








